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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

To keep our sacred wilderness  areas as they were intended to be is a task in which we must not fail . This is for

our children and their children for generations to  come . Please do not fail us . 

 

 

 

Experiences in the wilderness are very special and individual . I have had eagles hover over my head . I have

seen Wolverines from across rivers. Very special life altering experiences 

 

 

 

Protect all of it 

 

 

 

Winter access alters wildlife habitat it is a bad thing 

 

 

 

All of them 

 

 

 

All of our wild lands need protection 

 

 

 

Thanks to those who seek to protect these special places for the next generations to


